
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Peanut-Free Site 
 

Please note, that Early Years SMART Club KS1 & KS2 will all be peanut-free 
sites.  
 

We have a child in school who has a severe allergy, and we therefore ask 
parents, carers and pupils to refrain from bringing any lunch or snacks into 

school containing peanuts. Please check labels carefully! 
 

May I take this opportunity to thank you for your support and co-operation in this matter 
as it will keep a child safe and healthy whilst on site. 
 


